

Bison Daily News October 2, 2023 - Day 2

Defacto T-Shirts: All BHS athletes are entitled to one dry-fit shirt per school year. Please come collect yours from the A-gym: Cycle 1s during open gym on days 1 & 3, Cycle 2s Recess days 1 & 4.

Basketball Sign ups: Last call for sign ups outside the A-gym. Tryouts start next week for some teams. Please take note of the birth date restrictions. For basketball ONLY sec 2s are Cadet and Sec 4s are Juvenile.

Cadet Girls Basketball Try-outs: Please come to the A-Gym on Tuesday, October 3rd and Thursday, October 5th for 7:30 am ready to play. Please see Miss Thornton or Mr. Carlyle for further information.

Swimming: New season starts in a couple of weeks! Sign up is outside the A-Gym, and we'll have a meeting on <u>TUESDAY</u> at recess in the Drama room for information about the season, and your forms. See Mr. Pinsky, Ms. Bresolin, or Mr. CT for any questions.

Curling: If you are interested in joining the BHS Curling team see Mrs Hall in B304 for more information and to pick up some paperwork for this season. We practice after school on Mondays at Glenmore Curling Club. It's Cool to be a Curler:)

Voices Magazine: Are you interested in writing? Have you dreamed of being published? Do you care about social justice issues? If you do, then join the Voices Magazine group everyday during senior lunch on Day 3 in room B205 with Ms. Cochrane.



Please note that the Bison News is available on the BHS website, through your homeroom teacher on Google, and on Youtube.